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Elise Sorum-Birk

From: tim@valdezoutfitters.com
Sent: Friday, March 21, 2025 9:29 AM
To: Elise Sorum-Birk
Subject: 2025 Beautification Matching Grant - Valdez Outfitters
Attachments: 2025-Beautification-Grant-Application - Valdez Outfitters Shop.pdf; 2025- Section 3 - 

Valdez Outfitters Shop.pdf

Dear Grant Committee, 
 
I hope this email finds you well. Please find attached our application for the Beautification Matching Grant. We are 
excited about the opportunity to enhance the appearance of our property and contribute to the overall 
beautification of our community. 
 
Our project focuses on improving the exterior of our warehouse/shop along the Richardson Corridor, a highly 
visible area at the entrance to our town. Planned improvements include updating siding, replacing mismatched 
materials, and resurfacing the roof to create a more cohesive and aesthetically pleasing look. These 
enhancements will not only improve our property but also complement recent upgrades made by neighboring 
businesses, further revitalizing this commercial corridor. 
 
Thank you for your time and consideration. Please let us know if any additional information is needed. We 
appreciate this opportunity and look forward to your feedback. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Tim Bouchard 
Valdez Outfitters 
tim@valdezoutfitters.com 
(907) 322-3825 
 
 


